
KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEEDINGS 
JANUARY 10, 2022 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, Monday, January 10, 2022 in the 
Board Room of the Courthouse.  Present were:  Michael C. Hadley, Fred Snakenberg, Daryl Wood 
and Nikki Talbert, Auditor Designee. Also present was RD Keep, The News-Review. 
 
Wood moved to approve agenda; Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda.  All ayes and motion 
carried.  
 
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded to approve the minutes of January 3, 2022 as submitted.  All 
ayes and motion carried. 
 
Met with Engineer McGuire regarding the Keokuk County Highway Department happenings as 
follows:  crews were out over the weekend due to slick roads; are busy with brush removal; the new 
road grader has arrived and crew is getting familiarized with it.  An Engineering Investigation Report 
from the DOT for speed concerns in Meadow Brook area of Sigourney came back with DOT’s 
recommendation. Andy will contact Amber Thompson, Keokuk County Attorney on how to proceed 
with findings. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded approval of the 28E agreement for services with Pathfinders 
Resource Conservation and Development, Inc. as submitted. All ayes and motions carried. 
 
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded approval of resolution regarding financial support of the 
Regional Planning Affiliation in the amount of $2,200 as submitted. All ayes and motions carried. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded approval of resolution regarding financial support of the AREA 
15 Regional Planning Commission in the amount of $1,935.45 as submitted. All ayes and motions 
carried.  
 
Various board and committee reports were held.  Wood attended a carbon pipeline discussion 
meeting.  Snakenberg participated in DECAT meeting.  Hadley attended a North Risk Partners 
presentation regarding insurance options last week.  
 
Discussion of old/new business and public comment was not held due to no additional topics.   
 
On vote and motion Hadley adjourned the meeting at 9:30 a.m. 
 
The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated 
meeting.  The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office 
and www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov. 
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